
 

  

 
 
 
 

 
February 7, 2025 

 
Virginia “Ginny” Smith 
Central Argyle, Nova Scotia 
 
Re: Canadian Swimming Coaches Association Hall of Fame 

 
Dear Ginny, 
 
On behalf of the Municipality of Argyle, I would like to extend our warmest congratulations to you on 
your well-deserved induction into the Canadian Swimming Coaches Association (CSCA) Hall of Fame in 
September 2024. This is an incredible accomplishment and a testament to your unwavering dedication, 
leadership, and excellence in the field of aquatic coaching. 
 
Your commitment to both sport and the development of athletes has undoubtedly made a lasting impact 
in our community and beyond. As residents of the Municipality of Argyle, we have seen firsthand the 
results of your hard work and passion for coaching, now recognized on a national level. Your induction 
reflects the positive influence you have had on swimmers, coaches, and the broader athletic community, 
and it is truly inspiring to all who know you.  The influence on those can never be truly measured, we 
are all so very proud of you. 
 
It is individuals like you who elevate the spirit of sportsmanship, teamwork, and perseverance, and we 
are fortunate to have you as part of our vibrant community. We are confident that your continued 
dedication will inspire future generations of swimmers and coaches to reach for excellence. 
 
Once again, congratulations, Ginny, on this prestigious achievement. We wish you continued success in 
all your future endeavors. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Nicole Albright  Darryl LeBlanc 
Warden   Councillor 
 
 



 

  

 


